
 

Fireworks Information 
 

The City will be following the State Laws concerning Consumer 

Fireworks and Discharge OAC 1301:7-7-56(Z). In short this means 

discharge of fireworks are only on specific days as set forth in OAC 

5626.5.1. (which is roughly 14 days throughout the year). The time 

restriction on this is 4pm-11pm with the exception of New Year’s Eve, 

which is from 4pm New Year’s Eve until 1:00 am New Year’s Day.  

 

However, there are restrictions on discharging: 

 

• The handling and discharge of 1.4G fireworks by any person 

under the age of eighteen is prohibited. 

• The presence of any person under the age of eighteen within 

150 ft of the point of discharge of 1.4G firework aerial devices 

is prohibited.  

• Pointing, aiming or discharging of 1.4G fireworks at or towards 

any person, object, including bystanders, spectators, 

emergency vehicles, etc. is prohibited. 

• The ignition or discharge on public or private school property, 

any street, highway, alley or public way is prohibited.  

 

OAC 5626.5.7.1 Separation distance from spectators, buildings or 

structures shall be at least 150 feet on aerial, and 50ft on ground 

display. Distance is tripled for multifamily dwellings i.e.: Duplex, 

triplex and apartment complexes.  

 

See the OAC 1301:7-7-56(Z) for additional restrictions. 
 


